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To: john@seatacshuttle.com

To Whom It May Concern

This letter is to inform you of the dire need of a shuttle service from Oak Harbor
to Bellingham. We are frequent customers of this company (Whidbey SeaTac
Shuttle) and have found them to be prompt, professional and very courteous.
There is a very serious need for this shuttle service as we routinely use the
Bellingham airport and have found ourselves having to drive or looking for
someone to take us there and drop us off. Either way it is not convenient and
many people have voiced their concerns over this very specific problem. We ask
you to please grant this company permission to start this much needed service.

Thank you!

Todd and Paula Oldenburg
Oak Harbor, WA.

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=a3a4fc8c86 & view=pt&qg=paula... 6/18/2012



